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Application for Student Representative to the Foundation Board of Directors
The Foundation Board is made up of volunteers, many of whom are alumni, who are dedicated to advancing Truman State University through philanthropy. The Student Representative helps increase awareness among students of the role of philanthropy in the student experience and helps articulate the case for support to their peers. The Student Representative also helps provide the student perspective to the Board.

The responsibilities of this position are:

· Attend the two regularly scheduled Board meetings each year (one held the Friday during Homecoming, the other in conjunction with our donor celebration in the spring – typically around the first weekend in April) as well as the Board Retreat typically held offsite in January/February
· Serve as a member of Student Alumni Ambassadors.
· Seek ways to increase awareness among students of the role of philanthropy in the student experience.

The Board term is 1 year (July 1-June 30) with possible renewal for a second consecutive term. To apply, please submit this application along with a current copy of your resume to Charles Hunsaker (hunsaker@truman.edu) in the Office of Advancement by noon on Friday, April 12, 2023.


Name (First, Last)_______________________________________________Class_______________________
E-mail _________________________________________________________Major_______________________

Phone ________________________________________Hometown____________________________________

1. What are you passionate about at Truman? What experiences have shaped this passion?
2. Thousands of donors make gifts to the University every year – some large, some small. What would you say to Truman donors to express your appreciation for investing in you and your classmates’ educational experiences?

3. Our desire is for all alumni to stay engaged with Truman long after graduation and develop a pattern of giving to their alma mater. This starts even before graduation. How would you help convey this message to students?
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Application, along with a current copy of your resume, is due by noon on Friday, April 12, 2024

